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I don't know how many sold out shows I've been to wich have many many open 

seats. Presumabily these seats were bought by resellers and didn't sell due to the 

inflated prices. This is terrible for both fans who cannot get tickets and artists who 

have to preform to 1/2 empty venues. Anything to limit this would be good! 


